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Welcome Back 

We are pleased to welcome you all back to what promises to be a very busy term. We look forward to another successful 10 weeks 

and thank you in advance for your support in making this happen. For those of you unaware, our school participates in Check-In as-

sessments for students in years 4 and 6; and NAPLAN online assessments for our Year 3 and 5 students. These tests will be held over 

the coming weeks; Years 4 and 6 will be sitting their assessments during week 2 and 3 of this term, while Years 3 and 5 will be sitting 

NAPLAN between May 11 and May 21, with the writing test for these year groups occurring on May 11. All aspects of this  

assessment program will be conducted online, with the exception of Year 3 Writing. I’m sure that Mrs Harris and Miss Tod have  

prepared our students well, and will be tying up any loose ends as we prepare our students for participation in these assessments. 

ANZAC Day 

Thank you to our amazing Dora Creek students and families, who attended the ANZAC service at Dora Creek Workers Club on  

ANZAC Day. On a very warm day, around 20 of our students gave up their own time to show their respect for all of those who have 

lost their lives in war and to commemorate the 106th year since the Word War 1 Gallipoli landings at ANZAC Cove. Our students 

looked fantastic in their striking uniforms during the service and it was a privilege to mark this event with them, as we shared the 

commemoration of the occasion. We also supported our student leaders as they took the opportunity to remember the lives that 

have been lost in all wars before; within, and since, World War 1, by laying a tribute wreath. I would like to express my gratitude to 

each of our students who attended this solemn, extremely important occasion. Congratulations, we are very proud of you, and also 

grateful to you and your families for giving up your weekend time to represent our school community.  

The school also held its own service within our school grounds last Thursday, 22nd April, and I wish to congratulate our  

entire school for the way in which they marked the occasion by using tremendous manners and showing great respect during the  

service. Our school leaders did a fantastic job and should feel very proud of their efforts in conducting readings, reciting poetry and 

by leading the commemoration itself. Thank you, also, to those classes and students who created and laid wreaths. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 



**** IMPORTANT **** 

Next P and C Meeting– 6.30pm, Monday 3rd May, in the 

School Library 

UPCOMING EVENTS  NOTES HOME 

29/04/2021 Playgroup  

03/05/2021 P&C Meeting  

03/05/2021 Year 6 GRIP  

Leadership 

05/05/2021 Athletics Carnival 

14/05/2021 Walk to school day 

04/05/2021 Jolly Bob Show  

11/05/2021-21/5/2021 NAPLAN  

19/05/2021 National Simultaneous                                                                                                        

Story Time  

26/05/2021 Interrelate Year 5 & 6 

18/06/2021 Reports Home  

WEEK 10 Student-Led 

                Conferences  

 Athletics Carnival  

Stage 2-3 Camp  

Year 6 Leadership 

Day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kinder and Stage One are hatching  

chickens as part of their Science and 

English units. We started by writing a  

persuasive letter to Mr Borrow to convince 

him to let us have the chickens. 

Then  Mrs Clark from the office sourced 

our fertilized eggs and allowed us to  

borrow her incubator, so now we are  

patiently waiting for 21 days until they 

hatch!  

 
Athletics Carnival News  

 
Please be advised that we are aiming to run our  

annual athletics carnival next week,  
Week 3, Wednesday, May 5, with a back up date for 

Wednesday of Week 8.  
 

Date: Wednesday May 5, 2021  
Venue : Dora Creek WORKERS Club Oval , Dora Creek 

Time : 9:00am  (Whole School ) 
Return Year 2-6 by Approx 2.15pm 

7 Years and Under  by Approx 12.00—12.30 pm   
 

Students who returned permission to participate in 
the 800m and High Jump, via the previous carnival 
note, do not need to re-submit a permission note for 

these events.  
Further advice regarding athletics will come home  

Tuesday 27th April.  
Permission notes only need to be returned if you are  

advising the school that your child will be leaving 
with you, or another carer, after they have finished 

competing; or if your child now wishes to participate 
in the high jump and/ or 800m events at the carnival, 

after not wanting to previously.  

 

                      

  

  

  

 Thursday 9.30am—10.30am  



2022 Enrolments  

Now Being Taken 
If you are aware of any students in the  

community who are intending to enrol for  

Kindergarten, or any other grade in 2022, please  

advise their parents to contact the school office 

as soon as possible. We still have “out of area” 

spaces available, subject to successful  

application, although these places are filling fast. 

MEDICATION UPDATE  

If your child has been prescribed medication that needs 

to be  administered in school hours, please contact the 

office and fill out the required official  medical forms .  


